
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 13, 2024 

Mr. Grant Miler 

Sacheen Lake Association 

PO Box 401 

Newport, Washington 99156-0401 

 

Subj:  Permit Request for SLA Buoys on Sacheen Lake 

 

Mr. Miller, 

Thank you for your permit request, Ref (A), to place hazard-marking buoys on Sacheen Lake for the 
public’s safety.  In accordance with Ref (B), we are granting the Sacheen Lake Association a permit via 
this letter to place the buoys on Sacheen Lake as identified in Attachment (1) of Ref (A) consistent with 
color and size requirements of Ref (B). 

 

Ref:   

(A) Sacheen Lake Association letter “Permit Request for SLA Buoys on Sacheen Lake, 
dated 23 October 2024 

(B) Boating Safety Ordinance No. 2001-01 

 

This permit expires on December 31, 2026. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Sheriff Glenn Blakeslee 

 


